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Concurrent Enrollment
Concurrent enrollment serves eligible Minnesota public high school students in grades 11 and 12*, 

who are enrolled in a postsecondary course taught during the regular school day and
offered through a partnership between a high school and a college or university.

*Students in grades 9 and 10 can participate if district and postsecondary agree to enrollment,
or the course is a world language course available to 11th and 12th grade students.

Qualified high school instructors or college faculty 
teach the concurrent courses. The courses are

the same courses offered at a college or university.

High school students earn both 
high school and transcripted college credit.

Both high school and colleges students 
are held to the same academic standards.

High school teachers must be approved 
by the partnering college/university and meet 
the institution’s academic requirements.

College faculty teaching concurrent courses 
must meet same credentials and qualifications 

required to teach college/university courses.

State reimbursement provides funding to districts 
to help defray the cost of offering concurrent 
courses in high schools. There is no cost to the 

student to participate in these courses.

Detailed information and forms can be accessed under Concurrent Enrollment 
on the Minnesota Department of Education website: 
http://education.state.mn.us/MDE/StuSuc/CollReadi/Concurrent/index.html




